
Members of the School Management Board were on Wednesday 8th October taken through a training 
session on how the SMIS works. The training team of Patrick Githaiga and Winnie Kodawa also engaged 
the members in a Question and Answer session to assist in unravelling some of the queries that the 
Board has been having regarding the same. 


